
To make our campus as safe as possible we have established a
safety plan  based on recommendations from the Centers for Disease
Control (CDC) and the Alabama Department of Public Health(ADPH).
This includes:

Sanitizing all buildings' main entrances, restrooms and
frequently touched surfaces/objects daily, and in some
cases twice daily.

All students, faculty, staff and visitors must wear masks
while on campus.

Posting signage to direct foot traffic to appropriate
entrances/exits, and to indicate appropriate 6' social
distance in waiting areas.

Staying informed of the most recent state and federal
guidelines for cleaning and sanitizing.

Limit of no more than five students per classroom/lab. 


